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Though Maine law only requires carbon monoxide detectors in each area within, or 

giving access to, bedrooms (in the bedrooms or in the hallway) it is a good idea to 

know where and what can produce carbon monoxide. With that in mind, you may 

wish to consider additional detectors. 

 

 
 

 


